
From: Catherine Horwood Barwise 
Sent: 17 August 2022 09:05 
To: David Fowler; Planning 
Subject: Ref: 2022/0528P 
 

Dear Mr Fowler, 
  
ref: 2022/0528/P 
  
Having now received and reviewed a copy of the Planning 
Representations from the Confederation of Local Community Groups, 
please accept my own objections to this planning application which are 
fully represented by the Confederation's detailed objections which have 
already been submitted. 
 

Regards, Catherine Horwood Barwise 

--  

 

Dr Catherine Horwood Barwise 
  

 

 

 
 


